DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Date: 06.06.2019
Circular No: DPS/P/2019-20/29

Dear Parents

Greetings!

As you all know children are coming to School for the Summer Camp and are enjoying various activities. Friday and Saturday will be a Splash
Pool for Prep to Il children. You are requested to send their swimming costume and towel along with them. Make sure all the items are
labeled.

Best wishes &
3 - .

Headmistress Principal




